Bill (William) Gardner — Northern Member-at-Large Nominee

William Gardner has lived and worked in Sault Ste. Marie, ON since 1992. Bill is a technician in Fisheries
and Oceans Canada’s Great Lakes Lab for Fisheries and Aquatic Sciences (DFO-GLLFAS). He has been
fortunate enough to work on projects throughout the Great Lakes basin and in many parts of
northwestern Ontario. He has worked with many people from different agencies and companies, on
both sides of the border over the years as well as many exceptional students. Bill has a technician’s
diploma in Fish and Wildlife from Fleming College and a BSc. from the University of Guelph. Bill has been
a member of the American Fisheries Society since 2001. He has been involved with the Ontario Chapter
since its inception. He is a former President of the Chapter (September 01, 2006 to August 31, 2007), a
former newsletter editor (October 2009 to December 2013) and has served as the chapter’s historian
since the beginning. He looks forward to the next phase of his involvement in the chapter as the

Northern Member-at-Large.




